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  Date:  26 August 2025 

VACANCY FOR PARISH CLERK/RESPONSIBLE FINANCIAL OFFICER 
 

Stoke Bruerne is a beautiful Village in the heart of Northamptonshire. It sits in a 
conservation area and is very popular with tourists due to the canal which runs 
through it. 
 
The Parish Council is looking to appoint an enthusiastic and committed person to 
work for an average of 7 hours per week from home and to attend an average of one 
evening meeting every month in the Village. Training is available, office equipment by 
arrangement.  Salary and expenses will be paid in line with current National 
Agreement on Pay for Local Government Services, new SCP Range 18-23, 
commencing at depending on experience.   The appointment would commence from 
November 2025. 
 
Applications are invited by covering letter and CV to the Chair of the Parish Council, 
Kathryn Dodington by email: 
cllr.kathryn.dodington@stokebruerneparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 
Closing date for applications is 19 September 2025 
 
 
 

 
 


